
	
	

ATEC	School	
Community	Council	

ATEC’s	School	Community	Council	
(SCC)	consists	of	parents,	staff,	and	
principal.		
Our	School	Community	Council	and	
Land	Trust	Committee	work	to	
address	the	most	important	
academic	needs	of	our	students.		

This	year	the	SCC	is	working	on	
reading,	employment,	and	
money/shopping	skills,	by	
purchasing	library	books	&	
equipment,	creating	work	
evaluations,	and	creating	a	shopping	
practice	area.	
School	Community	Council	meetings	
are	held	the	second	Wednesday	of	
the	month	at	6:30pm	at	ATEC.	
Parents	are	invited	to	come	and	
participate	anytime.		
	
2016-2017	SCC	Members:	
	
Debbie	Kirk	–	Chairperson	
(dtkirk1@comcast.net)	
Denise	Glines	–	Vice	Chair	
(denise.glines@gmail.com)	
Tayler	Foulger	–	Secretary	
(tfoulger@alpinedistrict.org)	
Jaime	Alomia	(jaimealomia@hotmail.com)	
Nancy	Christiansen	(wjchristiansen@msn.com)	
Maria	Cordner	(manecordner@yahoo.com)	
Debbie	Garrett	(dlcgarrett@gmail.com)	
ReNae	Hansen	(ranae_hansen@msn.com)	
John	Hughes	(jhughes@alpinedistrict.org)	

LAND	Trust	Funds	
Last	year,	ATEC’s	School	Community	
Council	(SCC)	used	LAND	Trust	
Funds	to	increase	life,	employment,	
and	reading	skills	by	purchasing	
books	and	computers	for	our	media	
center,	life	centered	education	
curriculum,	sensory	room	
equipment,	and	a	tablet	for	video	
modeling.	
Daily	instruction	and	the	life	
centered	curriculum	helped	to	
increase	student	skills	and	the	
sensory	room	equipment	has	helped	
to	reduce	aggressive	behaviors	for	
some	students	with	sensory	needs.		
Since	the	end	of	December	last	year,	
to	the	beginning	of	this	school	year,	
the	library	supplies	and	books	
increased	student	book	check	out’s	
from	zero	to	more	than	fifty-two.		
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What’s	new	at	ATEC?	
	

This	October	marks	the	first	anniversary	of	our	new	building!	We	have	loved	having	
the	facilities	for	our	students	to	build	new	skills,	get	exercise,	and	socialize.	Because	
we	have	been	able	to	practice	in	our	new	gym,	our	team	took	second	place	at	a	
district	wide	basketball	tournament	last	weekend.	We	feel	extremely	blessed	to	be	
able	to	serve	the	students	of	ATEC	in	their	endeavors.		

ATEC’s	theme	for	this	year	is:	“Everyday	Heroes	–	The	Power	of	You,	the	Force	of	
Us.”	Every	month,	one	student	from	each	class	is	honored	as	student	of	the	month.	
Each	of	these	students	has	shown	extraordinary	efforts	in	one	of	the	four	areas	
of	transition:	Living	on	your	own,	Jobs,	Personal	Life,	and	Education	and	
Training.	The	students	are	given	a	certificate	and	their	picture	is	hung	on	the	“Super	
Hero”	wall.		We	have	seen	an	increase	in	effort	in	our	students	through	this	program	
and	we	are	excited	about	the	future	work	of	all	of	our	ATEC	Eagles!			

	

ATEC’s	Mission:	
To create a safe and supportive environment where students ages 18-22 can learn transition 
skills to navigate and access their individual adult life. 

ATEC’s	Vision:	
Our vision is to provide a program that will allow individuals a seamless transition from the 
last day of school to the first day of their adult life. We will establish a network of supports 
to help individuals discover their strengths and interests while achieving goals and dreams 
with necessary collaboration for success.   
 


